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Dear Parents and Carers,   5th July 2023 
 

CLASS TRIP TO PETTITS 
 

After some wait for coach availability, we are pleased to announce that we will be taking our 
Bumble Bee and Dragonfly classes to Pettits in Reedham across two days. Bumble Bee class 
will go on Tuesday 18th July and Dragonfly class will go on Wednesday 19th July.  
 
On both days, children will depart around 9:15am and return before the end of the normal 
school day. The children will need a packed lunch and plenty of refreshments in a named, 
disposable carrier bag. If you require a school packed lunch, please indicate this on the slip 
below selecting the sandwich filling choice. 
 
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather conditions, attending school 
with pre-applied sun cream, a sun hat and/or a raincoat, should these be needed.  
 
To cover the cost of entry to Pettits and transport costs, the school is asking for a donation of 
£20.00 per child. Please note if we do not receive sufficient funds, we may need to cancel the 
trip. If your child is in receipt of pupil premium, we are only asking for half the cost of the trip, 
which comes to £10.00.  Payment should be made online only via ParentMail. Please do not 
send in any money with your child. 
 
We hope all children will enjoy this trip together before the end of the school year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
To the Office: 

Pettits Trip Wednesday 19th July 2023 for Dragonflies 
 
 
Name of pupil……………………………………………………can / cannot (delete as 
appropriate) attend the Pettits trip for their class date. 
 
My child would like / would not like a school packed lunch. (delete as appropriate). 
 
CHEESE                                                 HAM (please circle one option) 
 
Parent signature:………………………………………………………… 
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